
The Sunshine Coast Skating Club Skater of the Month for January
is Lucy Watson.  Lucy is a committed, dedicated, competitive
skater.  Lucy is respectful, has a good work ethic, and is a good role
model for the up and coming skaters.  After winning silver at BC
Winter games in the Juvenile category, along with podium
placements last year, she 
moved up to Pre Novice 
this season.  Her goal was 
to place in the top 10 for 
her first year in Pre Novice.  
Lucy placed 9th out of a 
field of 55 Pre Novice 
Skaters with personal best 
scores in both short and 
free programs.  She is set to 
compete again Jan 26th 
and 27th at Scotia Barn, 
Burnaby, where the top 
18 out of the field of 55 
will vie for top 6 
placements to progress 
to a national competition, 
Skate Canada Cup.  The 
Sunshine Coast Skating 
Club is very proud of 
Lucy’s accomplishments and wishes her good luck at her qualifier.

The opening of the Sechelt Ice Arena is
welcoming news for Youth Ice Sports
on the Coast!  More ice to go around
and programs that have been
postponed are able to resume
including our Sechelt CanSkate and
CanPowerSkate programming,  Make
sure to double check the schedule here
for any changes:
https://www.sunshinecoastskatingclu
b.ca/pages/Schedules/

February 12th- SD46 Pro-D
Day- Stay tuned for StarSkate
Schedule changes
February 15th ~ Family Day,
All programs cancelled
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3 Metres

REMINDER:
BY ORDER AND DIRECTION
OF THE PROVINCIAL HEALTH
OFFICER (PHO) PARTICIPANTS
MUST MAINTAIN A DISTANCE
OF 3 METRES FROM ONE
ANOTHER.

https://www.sunshinecoastskatingclub.ca/pages/Schedules/


The COVID-19 pandemic has put immense pressure on amateur

sport in B.C. as opportunities for organizations to fundraise and

provide programming to their communities has been limited.

ViaSport estimates 79 per cent of the 4,100+ local sport

organizations across B.C. are at risk of insolvency.  Without support

for local clubs, many communities will see reduced access to sport,

which could take up to two years to rebuild.   British Columbians

have and will be profoundly affected, as sport and physical activity is

an important part of our collective wellness.

The Sunshine Coast Skating Club is a proud recipient of the Canadian

Tire Jump Start Grant in the amount of $5000.00.  This along with

Raffle Ticket fundraising, Purdy's Chocolates and other small

fundraising events will ensure our Skaters have the same

opportunities as past seasons.  Thank you for your continued

support!

Fundraising through Covid

Body Positive Guidelines
One of Skate Canada’s goals is a commitment to athlete health, performance, 
and wellbeing.  Foundational to this goal is ensuring that all participants have 
an environment that is safe and inclusive. Skate Canada strives for excellence 
in competitive success and sets a high priority on ensuring physical, 
psychological, and emotional safety and wellbeing for its members. As a 
result, Skate Canada aims to be a national and world leading safe sport 
organization. The Body Positive Guidelines are essential to ensure that 
everyone within the organization has a clear understanding of what factors 
can impact body image, how changes unfold with growth and development, 
and that everyone involved with the athlete can promote a healthy and safe 
training and competition environment.
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